
  
 

 
 
 
 

                                                                               
 
 

 
                                                                          ACTION 

 
 

TITLE:   Consider Adopting Artificial Intelligence Policy 
     
DATE:     July 22, 2024      
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Dr. Tiffany Bone 
     Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum and Instruction 
 
     Dr. Lori Yates 

Director of Information Systems 
      
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
The administration desires to update current policies to reflect recommendations from the US 
Department of Education related to the use of Artificial Intelligence in schools. 
 
Attached is the proposed Policy for students that we believe is necessary and appropriate. This policy 
was presented to all staff and the Superintendent’s Student Advisory Committee for feedback and 
revision.  Mr. Marshal Ney reviewed and approved these recommendations. They are submitted here 
in both redline and clean copy for board review.  If this policy is adopted, any needed revisions of the 
student handbook and course catalog will follow. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
The administration recommends the Board approve the new Artificial Intelligence Policy as presented 
to be effective upon board approval.  If the Board agrees, the motion would read:  
 
Move to approve the Board Policy as presented to be effective on board approval. 


